

## Nursery Summer 2 Newsletter

#### This half term our topic is: How many pebbles on a beach?

Our topic this half term is all about the beach so we have created our own Park end seaside for the children to enjoy. We will be learning about what it is like at the seaside - on the sand as well as under the sea! We will be finding out about what lives under the sea and creating lots of lovely art work to show what we have discovered. We will also be asking the children to tell us all about any trips to the seaside that they have been on so remember to show your child any photos you have of trips they have been on and talk to them about the day.

# 7

### Literacy

We are continuing to practise writing our names in nursery this half term as well as looking at lots of books linked with the seaside.

In phonics the some children are starting to learn some letter sounds. We are starting with the following letters,

s a t r

We are also continuing to listen to sounds in our environment and finding out about rhyming words.

#### Spare Clothes.

If your child has been changed into spare nursery clothes please can you return them to nursery as soon as possible as we are getting very low on stock.

#### Toileting Problems

The following website has some fantastic information leaflets for parents/carers of children with toileting problems:

www.eric.org.uk

If you would like information printing from the website please see your child's key worker.

#### Maths

We are learning about 2D shapes this half term. We will be learning the names of shapes as well as trying to find them in our environment.



#### Stay and Play

Thank you to all the parents who came to our first stay and play. We will be having stay and play every Friday for the rest of this term.

Morning nursery 8.45am - 9.30am Afternoon nursery 12.15pm - 1pm

This is an opportunity for parents to come and see some of the activities we have in nursery as well as spending some time playing with your child. We look forward to seeing you!